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June 21, 2007

Dear Friends,

It is with great pride that I use this occasion to recognize the work of the Lower Corentyne
Government Secondary School Alumni Association. Your mission to assist students from poverty
stricken families to reach their educational goals at High School in Guyana is truly commendable.

Already the LCGSSAA has been hugely successful in uniting former graduates from the school to
address the very real and numerous needs of students who struggle with life’s challenges while
pursuing their educational dreams. Your organization understands the importance of these
students completing their studies and the urgency to ensure that an appropriate educational setting
be available to these children.

It is totally unacceptable for us to accept deplorable physical conditions of a deteriorating school
building for our youth while expecting these same students to strive for success. Your
organization understands this and does all that you can to supply the High School with important
supplies and resources to create an environment where learning can flourish.

Again, 1 applaud all of you for the humanitarian efforts you make for those who need help most
and I look forward to working with your organization and its leadership in the future.

Sincerely,

oLV

David L. Weprin
Council Member, 23™ District
Chairman, Finance



